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His Majesty the King 
Buckingham Palace  
London SW1A 1AA 

9th September 2022 
 
Your Majesty,  
 
The Pensions Management Institute has been deeply saddened to learn of the death of Her 
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
On behalf of all our staff and members, we would like to offer our sincere condolences and 
deepest sympathies to you and all the Royal Family for your loss. We also want to give 
thanks for Her Majesty's service and dedication to the nation throughout her 70 year reign. 
 
The Pensions Management Institute's thoughts are with you and the Royal Family at this 
time of great sorrow.  
 
I have the honour to be, Sir, Your Majesty's most humble and obedient servant.  
 

 
 
Gareth Tancred 
Chief Executive Officer 
For and on behalf of the Pensions Management Institute 
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